
Computer Use at BRHS 

 

I understand that computer use at Boys Republic High School is a privilege and that computers 

are for educational use only. My computer privileges may be revoked at any time by the 

classroom teacher, administration, or cottage staff. 

I understand that part of my program at BR is to make conventional changes. Therefore, I will 

not venture into websites that contain information that may glorify gang activity, racism, drug 

use, or violence. 

Sites that I may not visit include the following: 

• Social Media – any social media including Instagram, Facebook, etc. 

• Communication websites – email accounts, texting, etc. 

• Shopping websites 

• Music websites 

• Images sites 

• Map sites 

• Sites disallowed by teacher 

I also may not: 

• Listen to music 

• Watch noneducational videos 

• Download files or apps 

• Use apps designed to get around the firewall in order to access blocked sites 

If I violate these guidelines, then I know that I will lose the privilege either temporarily or 

permanently. This may include: 

• Short term completion of pencil/paper assignments 

• 30-day computer suspension 

• Computer suspension until a pencil/paper packet is completed 

If I have questions, I will ask beforehand. I know that my use of the computer is at the 

teacher’s discretion. 


